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From: Henderson, Graham
Sent: 31 May 2007 08:44
To: Ludlow, Kathy
Subject: FW: Potential Visiting professor
Please take to the next meeting of PCC
 
Thanks
 
Graham
 

From: Doyle, Barry 
Sent: 29 May 2007 10:25
To: Henderson, Graham
Cc: White, Mark; Barnes, Liz
Subject: Potential Visiting professor
 
Dear Vice Chancellor
 
Please find attached a curriculum vitae, with extensive personal commentary, and a case for considering Patrick Holford for
appointment as a visiting professor. I appreciate that the procedures for this are undergoing change, but we are currently
negotiating a significant collaboration with Mr Holford’s Brain Bio Centre and it would be really helpful for the School and the Cactus
Clinic if we could have this case considered at the next conferment committee in June/July 2007. Patrick would be a real asset to
the School and the Cactus Clinic and I hope you can agree this course of action.
 
All the best
 
Barry
 
 
Dr Barry Doyle
Assistant Dean Research
School of Social Sciences and Law
University of Teesside
Middlesbrough
TS1 3BA
 
(0044)1642-384470
Fax (0044)1642-342399
 
Barry.Doyle@tees.ac.uk
 


